With the kickoff of the Fall season, we have 2 requests:

- 1. Participate in an anonymous family survey
- 2. Join the Global Rush LinkedIn group

Anonymous Family Survey

This anonymous survey will take about 2 minutes to complete and will provide us with valuable information for acquiring state-level and national partners. These partners are important as they offset costs and provide unique opportunities for our families.

Only 1 survey per household is requested.

Please complete this anonymous survey no later than September 30.

Results for your specific state will be shared with your club so they can use the data to approach state-level sponsors.

To start the survey, please click here. If you have any questions, please call Mike at 303-986-5200, ext. 139.

Global LinkedIn Group

All Rush parents, coaches, staff and alumni are encouraged to join the <u>global LinkedIn Group</u> for Rush Soccer International by clicking <u>here</u>.

This is an easy way for the Rush network and expand their LinkedIn connections. It will also help every club find key contacts, so please join this free group.

Go Rush!